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31st August, 2023  
 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001. 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange plaza, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051. 
 

Scrip Code: 512599 Scrip Code: ADANIENT 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

 

Sub: Submission of Media Statement 
 
Please find enclosed herewith Media Statement on the subject “OCCRP 
Report”. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Adani Enterprises Limited 
 
 
Jatin Jalundhwala 
Company Secretary &  
Joint President (Legal) 
 
Encl: as above 



 

Media Statement 
We categorically reject these recycled allegations. These news reports appear to be yet 
another concerted bid by Soros-funded interests supported by a section of the foreign 
media to revive the meritless Hindenburg report. In fact, this was anticipated, as was 
reported by the media last week.  

These claims are based on closed cases from a decade ago when the Directorate of 
Revenue Intelligence (DRI) probed allegations of over invoicing, transfer of funds abroad, 
related party transactions and investments through FPIs. An independent adjudicating 
authority and an appellate tribunal had both confirmed that there was no over-valuation 
and that the transactions were in accordance with applicable law. The matter attained 
finality in March 2023 when the Hon'ble Supreme Court of India ruled in our favour. Clearly, 
since there was no over-valuation, there is no relevance or foundation for these allegations 
on transfer of funds. 

Notably, these FPIs are already part of the investigation by the Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (SEBI). As per the Expert Committee appointed by the Hon’ble Supreme 
Court, there is no evidence of any breach of the Minimum Public Shareholding (MPS) 
requirements or manipulation of stock prices. 

It is unfortunate that these publications, which sent us queries, chose not to carry our 
response in full. 

These attempts are aimed at, inter alia, generating profits by driving down our stock prices 
and these short sellers are under investigation by various authorities. As the Hon’ble 
Supreme Court and SEBI are overseeing these matters, it is vital to respect the ongoing 
regulatory process.  

We have complete faith in the due process of law and remain confident of the quality of 
our disclosures and corporate governance standards. In light of these facts, the timing of 
these news reports is suspicious, mischievous and malicious - and we reject these reports 
in their entirety. 


		2023-08-31T10:49:15+0530
	JATINKUMAR RAMESHCHANDRA JALUNDHWALA




